Hello,

We are citizens of the European Union and victim of mind control and directed energy weapon technologies. We suffer from many symptoms of the Havana Syndrome. Directed energy weapons have been disclosed in 2020 and a “Havana Act” has been voted in the USA to compensate victims who were diplomats at the time.
We write this letter to raise awareness about the misuse of these weapons on civilians. Indeed, they are used for covert repression and experimentations on innocent ones. Many are victims since the early 90’s and technologies become more and more sophisticated and dangerous by the day.
The U.N. reporter on torture Nils Melzer began investigating on this issue in 2020-21 and some aspects of electromagnetic torture have been taken up under the term “cybertorture”. The victims were disappointed because electromagnetic weapons were not mentionned nor were the effects and pathologies such as pain, heart problems, weakness, aging, cognitive issues and so on.
The most important whistleblower uncovering this phenomenon is Barrie Trower, former British Royal Navy physician expert on the military use of micro-waves, here is an interview where he discloses the weaponisation of cell towers to send micro-wave beams. He called this weapon “celldar”.
https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=4uuXtxdxdOU
Many disclassified patents show us early works on mind control technologies beginning with the Voice to Skull (V2K) technology whereby auditory hallucinations are induced by micro-waves, patent number US4.877.027A.
Another important technology is called “remote neural monitoring” it can monitor brain activity and interfere with it remotely without electrodes. Patent number US3.951.134A.
The DARPA (American Defense Advance Research Projects Agency) neurologist James Giordano admits the existence of “neurocognitive weapons” able to interfere with the thoughts, beliiefs, emotions of a targeted individual. It comes within the framework of the “cognitive warfare” of NATO. Paul Batcho, a DARPA whistleblower asserts that celle towers can be used for mind control so does the american scientist Nick Begich about the HAARP technology.
Thousands of victims of these technologies complain around the world and their number raised drastically these last years, they label themselves “targeted individuals”.
As a citizen of the European Union and on behalf of the targeted individuals community, we call for parliamentary supervision of these technologies and proper investigations to name who abuse of them on civilians in any NATO countries.
Regards


